

News Release

RFCD Board: Lawrence L. Brown, Chair Debra March, Vice-Chair George Gault James B. Gibson Carolyn Goodman Stavros Anthony Isaac Barron Kiernan McManus

Public Information • (702) 685-0000 • FAX (702) 685-0001 • www.RegionalFlood.org

Contact: Deanna Hughes
Board Secretary
Phone: (702) 685-0000
E-mail: DHughes@regionalflood.org

For Immediate Release

Tuesday, March 17, 2020

Regional Flood Control Citizen's Advisory Committee Meeting Cancelled for March 30, 2020

The Regional Flood Control District's Citizen's Advisory Committee meeting has been cancelled for March 30, 2020.

If the cancellations are extended beyond March, the Regional Flood Control District will issue another notice.

This action is being done out of an abundance of caution in the face of the local COVID-19 situation.

VISION AND MISSION

The Regional Flood Control District (District) is a premier regional agency providing a community safe from the devastation of floods while protecting the surface water environment.

The mission of the District is to improve the protection of life and property for existing residents, future residents, and visitors from the impacts of flooding while protecting the environment.